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SUBJ/ESTABLISHMENT OF THE UNITED STATES NAVY ANNUAL BAY BRIDGE RUN// 
 
RMKS/1.  This NAVADMIN announces the establishment of the United States Navy 
Annual Bay Bridge Run in San Diego, CA. 
 
2.  With the support of Navy Morale, Welfare, and Recreation (MWR) programs, 
the United States Navy Bay Bridge Run will be the Navy's marquee running 
event.  This event will promote esprit de corps and build healthy families 
and communities while contributing to Navy recruitment, resiliency, 
retention, and readiness. 
 
3.  Formally establishing an annual marquee Navy Run builds upon the Navy 
commitment to promote programs and services that improve Quality of Service.  
Furthermore, this morale enhancing event will promote the proud heritage of 
the United States Navy by executing a world-class event that exemplifies the 
Navy core values and interconnectedness of our military and the local 
communities that support our Navy mission. 
 
4.  Commander, Navy Installations Command (CNIC) will serve as the office of 
coordinating responsibility and Commander, Navy Region Southwest 
(COMNAVREGSW) will serve as the office of primary responsibility.  
COMNAVREGSW will stand up a Navy Race Organization under the direction of MWR 
to collaborate directly with local communities, commands, and non-federal 
entities to implement and execute the race. 
 
5.  The inaugural United States Navy Bay Bridge Run will take place on 17 May 
2025.  Race registration and information is available via the 
https://www.navybaybridgerun.com/ website.  For additional questions about 
the United States Navy Bay Bridge Run, please contact the Commander, Navy 
Region Southwest POC, Ms. Shelly Schutzman, at 
shelly.l.schutzman.naf@us.navy.mil. 
 
6.  Released by VADM M. E. Boyle, Director, Navy Staff.// 
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